
           Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Useful Diary Dates 2025 (All dates are on the school website) 

MARCH 

11th:  Parents Evening – (3.45pm – 5.45pm)  

12th: Messy Church at 3.15pm 

19th: Parents Evening – (4pm – 6.45pm)  

21st: Comic Relief Day - Non-uniform day donation of £1 

to charity for the privilege. (This originally said 14th 

incorrectly)  

25th: Sharing of work 3.15 – 3.45pm. Parents invited in 

to see children’s work. 

26th: Sharing of work 8.40 - 9am. Parents invited in to 

see children’s work. 

31st: Easter assembly. 

APRIL 

4th: End of Term. 

      9.15am Assembly - Easter Egg raffle draw. 

(EASTER HOLIDAYS: 7th April – 18th April)  

22nd: TUESDAY BACK TO SCHOOL & ‘Active’ Maths day. 

24th: Parent Workshop for parents of Years 4, 5 & 6 

(Talking to your young person) from the Thought-full 

Team.  

MAY 

1st: Class Photo Day -  all children in correct uniform 

please 

5th: BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY — School closed to pupils 

12th: Year 6 SAT’s Week — no absence will be 

authorised. 

(HALF TERM: 26th – 30th) 

JUNE 

2nd: STEM ENRICHMENT WEEK  

9th: Year 6 Enterprise Week 

13th: Non-uniform day for Summer Fair items. Tbd 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 21st March 

Red Nose day is Friday 21st March not 

the 14th as previously advertised. The 

children can come to school dressed in 

their own clothes including any ‘Red Nose day’ 

merchandise, if they want to, for the privilege of paying 

£1 to the charity. Please pay the £1 on ParentPay.  

Here is the link:  
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/
Default.aspx?shopid=17284 
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Book Week (3rd - 7th March) and World Book Day 

This week was Book Week which has been full of 

excitement, creativity and a shared love for reading. At the 

start of the week, we hosted the author Steve Webb.  He 

led workshops for each class. The younger children 

enjoyed the picture books ‘Tanka Tanka Skunk’ and ‘Cows 

go Boo!’ The older children loved his graphic novels 

featuring Peng and Spanners.  Steve enjoyed his time with 

us and he said the children were all brilliant and asked 

great questions.  

The reading ambassadors hosted a quiz in each classroom 

and it was lovely to see children of different ages sharing 

stories in the ‘House’ reading session. During the week 

the children have written some great comics with detailed 

illustrations. The theme of comics and graphic novels was 

brought to life yesterday with some wonderful costumes - 

thank you for your support with this and the book sale.  

Here are some photos from the week:  
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